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Monday April 9th 2018 

 

Dear Parents, Grandparents and Carers, 

ARE YOU INTERESTED IN DOING ANY OF THESE FREE COURSES IN SCHOOL? 

I am absolutely delighted to be able to offer you a wonderful opportunity to undertake any 

of the courses on the attached sheet FOR FREE & AT OUR SCHOOL!!  

I hope that you agree that running these courses in school makes all the difference 

convenience wise – so I really do hope that you seriously consider whether you would like to 

do one. I have liaised with Liverpool Adult Learning Service and they are willing to be as 

flexible as possible for the full range of courses - 5 days of the week. The government 

funding of them must be spent soon, so this really is an opportunity not to be missed.  

If you are interested in starting one of these courses, please complete the attached sheet 

and return it to a member of the Admin Team by Monday 16th April. If there is a demand, 

we will start to run the courses based around your availability this summer term. 

During this week’s parents meeting day (Wednesday), there will be a Liverpool Adult 

Learning information desk manned by their staff on both the infant and junior sides of the 

school. You can ask questions to receive more information to help you decide or you could 

just go for it and sign up for a course there and then! 

I hope this is just the start of things to come regarding school supporting adult learning! 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Davey 

Headteacher. 

 

  



 


